
Toby’s Foundation
Marks 2nd Anniversary!

How many more before we have the screening test?

 If we support the research NOW by
  • Filling in the missing links in family groups
  • Raising the necessary funds for Aussie research
  • Continuing to submit blood samples
 and it turns out to be a simple recessive gene (which is how it now appears), than we 
 may have a screening test in as little as 12–24 months!

Toby’s Foundation has made a $5000 pledge to 
epilepsy research for the Australian Shepherd Breed!

Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!

If you are interested in making a donation for the epilepsy research fund, please mark it for 
Aussie Epilepsy Reasearch. All funds received as such will be sent to a Donor Advised Fund 
(DAF) at the Canine Health Foundation (CHF), which will match funds dollar for dollar. Please 
help us raise the necessary funds for this vital research. While we have accomplished a lot, 
there is still a lot to be done. With your support we can continue our work to defeat canine 
epilepsy. We have no time to waste. We must not lose our present momentum! We must stay 
on track!

 Send marked donations to:
  Toby’s Foundation, Inc.
  P.O. Box 7321
  Laguna Niguel, CA 92607

 Email: tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org

 Phone: 949-455-7842

Epilepsy Threatens the Future of Our Breed. Please Give Blood!

Contact: Liz Hansen, Univ. of Missouri, College of Veterinary Medicine
Email: HansenL@missouri.edu  Phone: 573-884-3712  Web: www.canine-epilepsy.net

Visit our website: www.tobysfoundation.org and click on “Blood Samples”
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